
Dear Mr. Tounget and ICRC Members, 

I have just become aware of a recent change in the proposed boundaries of District 10 

I would like the record to reflect that I support a Southern boundary at 2222 and an Eastern 
boundary at Mopac. 

I feel that this more correctly represents a harmonious picture of interest in the Northwest area. I 
think that to link this area with the Tarrytown, Bryker Woods and Rosedale area would represent 
too wide a variance in community, interest, patterns and perhaps philosophy, 

What I recommend is close to the original draft of September 28th and I heartily recommend this 
to you and the ICRC Board. 

  

Sincerely  

  

Richard E. and Barbara Sykes 

 


